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From: Omar Figueroa  
Sent: Saturday, April 15, 2023 10:33 AM
To: Ana Kwong <akwong@cityofsebastopol.org>
Cc: Omar Figueroa 
Subject: FUNDING FOR SEBASTOPOL FIRE DEPARTMENT
 
Administrative Services Director Ana Kwong
City of Sebastopol
 
I, Omar Figueroa, am a Sebastopol homeowner, parent, and small business owner, and I completely
support the Sebastopol Fire Department's request for funds necessary to replace our 33 year old fire
engine.  This is a critical public safety issue of the utmost importance and the funds need to be
provided to SFD immediately.  Please keep me updated when decisions are made on this issue.
 Thank you.
 
Omar Figueroa
311 Murphy Ave.

****************************************************************************

Omar Figueroa, Esq.  
Founder 
Law Offices of Omar Figueroa 

California Office    
7770 Healdsburg Avenue 
Sebastopol, CA 95472-3352 
Tel: (707) 829-0215 
Fax: (707) 827-8538

New York Office
159 20th Street, #1B-12
Brooklyn, NY 11232-1254
Tel: (212) 931-0420
 



 

The information contained in this email transmission is CONFIDENTIAL and may contain PRIVILEGED attorney-
client or work product information, as well as confidences and secrets. If you are not the intended recipient, or
the person responsible for delivering this email transmission to the intended recipient, DO NOT read,
copy, distribute, or use it. If this email transmission is received in ERROR, please notify my law office by a collect
call to (707) 829-0215 and delete and destroy all copies in your computer and/or network. Thank you for
your anticipated cooperation.
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